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OLFCA had a busy week of fun events.
On Thursday, 4th and 5th grade went to the Museum of the Moving Image, on
Friday, 4th and 5th grade sponsored a Food Festival, and Middle School
displayed their Math projects.

4TH AND 5TH GRADES
4th and 5th grade students and Mrs. Clark were busy this week. Thursday
they enjoyed a trip to the Museum of the Moving Image and on Friday they
celebrated their heritage by sharing food with their schoolmates.
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MIDDLE SCHOOL
Middle school students and Mr. Spencer showed off their math skills by
creating their own math games. They displayed their games and explained
the rules to their classmates. Again our middle school students showed why
OLFCA students score above the City and Diocese averages on their exams.
Congratulations to our students and their teachers.
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Notes for next week:

Progress reports were distributed. If your child received a grade of
79 or lower, please make sure you make an appointment to speak
with their teacher.

Pizza and dress down day next week is Thursday, Oct 26. (not the
usual Friday)

Friday, Oct 27 is a busy day. Middle School students will be going to
Boston. Students in grades 3, 4, 5, and 6-8 not going to Boston, will
be going to the Bronx Zoo. Nursery to Grade 2 students will have a
special surprise in school. Stay tuned to find out what that will be.

Saturday, Oct 28 is the Halloween Party. Get your tickets soon.
Lots of fun, food, treats and a bouncy house for the little ones.



